VETERINARY MEDICAL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

AT IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY



Happy New Year!

Need a 2024 goal?

We challenge
YOU to find ONE
person to join
the VMAA!

Could you imagine if even half our members succeeded? This could lead to approximately 450 new members, which could add \$22,500 to help fund even more projects and events.

The new year often brings new goals and a chance at reflection of the past goals we set for ourselves. Our lives, especially as veterinarians, are full of experiences. These past experiences help us learn, challenge us to grow, and lead us to creating new goals. I, personally, always try to pick a few goals that align together with family, work, and personal growth.

Our 2023 goal for the VMAA at ISU was to reach as many people as possible to grow our membership to provide even more support for our student projects and alumni events. Our team of alumni, with the help of our director, Sara, worked with the veterinary school administration and student leaders to provide financial support for even more student projects, student travel, alumni events, and more. We look forward to seeing what we can accomplish in 2024 and can't wait to see new members join us in making a difference!

Jenni Strumpf VMAA Past President (2023)





